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Proposed Amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw 
– Speed Limit Changes 
 
 
Recommendation 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9474, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2017 (No. 
4). 
 
 
Topic and Purpose 
The purpose of this report is provide City Council with Bylaw No. 9474, The Traffic 
Amendment Bylaw, 2017 (No. 4), which implements City Council’s decision to establish 
and amend speed limits on a number of streets.   

 
 
Report 
At its September 25, 2017 Regular Business Meeting, City Council considered the 
report of the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation dated September 11, 2017,  
recommending approval of proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic 
Bylaw.  
 
City Council approved the proposed amendments, with the exception of 
recommendations 8 (relating to Millar Avenue) and 11 (relating to College Drive) which 
were defeated upon vote of City Council.  At City Council’s subsequent Regular 
Business Meeting on October 23, 2017, City Council resolved to amend Bylaw No. 
7200, The Traffic Bylaw to also implement a speed reduction on College Drive.  City 
Council directed the City Solicitor to prepare the necessary bylaw amendment. 
 
In accordance with City Council’s instructions, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 
9474, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2017 (No. 4) for City Council’s consideration. 
 
 
Attachment 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9474, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2017 (No. 4). 
 
 
Report Approval 
Written by:  Andrew Glum, Solicitor 
Approved by:  Patricia Warwick, City Solicitor 
 
 
Admin Report – Amendment – Traffic Bylaw.docx 
102.0517.docx 


